
From: Dr. Liz Whynot < >  
Sent: Saturday, September 24, 2022 3:03 PM 
To: Jane Wolverton <jwolverton@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tahirih Rockafella 
<trockafella@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Dan Rogers <drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Brad Smith <bsmith@islandstrust.bc.ca>; j oakley <  
Subject: Rezoning Information meeting Sept 24, 2022 
 
Hi, Jane, Tahira and Dan. 
 
It was my pleasure to attend the excellent information meeting this afternoon on the CMS application. 
Thank you for your work in ensuring this event took place. The care with which this very complex issue 
was presented was evident and much appreciated.  
 
CMS and the Trust have clearly done a superb job of exercising due diligence on the application. As far 
as I’m concerned, based on the factual information presented, there can be logical reason not to 
approve this rezoning. . 
 
Thanks again for this, and for all you are doing in your roles as Trustees, a huge responsibility. 
 
Liz Whynot 
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